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AGENDA ITEM INFORMATION  
 

TITLE: 84th Ave Parking Pilot Project Discussion ☒  Discussion Only  

☐  Action Needed: 

RECOMMENDED 
ACTION:  

Discuss pilot project and provide staff with direction on 
next steps. 

☐  Motion  

☐  Ordinance  

☐  Resolution 
 

STAFF: Alaine Sommargren, Deputy Public Works Director 

COUNCIL LIAISON:  Lisa Anderl     

EXHIBITS:  1. Public comments received by Public Works staff 

 

SUMMARY 
 
At the July 15, 2021 meeting, the Board requested that staff implement a pilot project in the mid-block 
parking area on 84th Ave SE, located on the west side of the northwest quadrant.  This goal of this pilot project 
was to evaluate the possible removal of the graveled off-street parking area and encourage Pioneer Park 
visitors to park their cars on the road, along the paved curb. 
 
On August 3, 2021, the Natural Resources crew installed metal stakes and rope on the edge of the graveled 
parking area, to block the off-street parking area.  Fluorescent flagging was hung from the rope to increase 
visibility. The trailhead at this location was left open, as was access to the adjacent fire hydrant.  On August 
25, Parks staff added signage to the temporary fencing, which explained the intent of the exclosure and 
requested feedback from the public about the project.  Parks staff received a total of nine e-mails, which can 
be found in Exhibit 1. 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 
Discuss pilot project and provide staff with direction on next steps.  

 


